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Comment Submitted:

Additional to my comments at the El Centro scoping meeting on July 10, 2008... 

The PEIS should contain a section where the permitting party reports their total source plan for the generation of power from
renewable sources. 

Quite a period of time was spent at the scoping meeting in hearing the alternatives to the technologies specified in the initial
presentation made at the beginning of that meeting. 

In the days following the scoping meeting the local utility reported in the press their plans to fulfill most of the balance of their
renewable source requirement in the funding of user site specific installations such as on parking structures, office buildings and
factory roof tops. 

While this will only address a portion of the objections regarding transmissivity issues it goes to the majortiy objections to the
proposed projects. 

An eventual EIS would be more thorough and perhaps acceptable were such a source report requirement made of project applicants.


